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Translated from Russian 
 
 

  Permanent Mission of the Russian Federation to the 
United Nations  
 
 

No. 667/n 
 

 The Permanent Mission of the Russian Federation to the United Nations 
presents its compliments to the Chairman of the Security Council Committee 
established pursuant to resolution 1540 (2004) and, with reference to his letter dated 
15 June 2005, has the honour to submit herewith the amendments to the matrix of 
the national report of the Russian Federation on the implementation of Security 
Council resolution 1540 (2004) (see annex). 

 The Permanent Mission also suggests that the Committee should consider 
wording the heading in the section of the matrix “OP 3 (a) and (b)” as follows: 
“Account for/Secure/Physically Protect Micro-Organisms and Other Biological 
Agents and Toxins as well as Materials Which Can Be Used in the Production of 
Biological Weapons”. 

 The Permanent Mission takes this opportunity to convey to the Chairman of 
the Committee the renewed assurances of its highest consideration. 
 

New York, 24 December 2007 
 

[Seal of the Permanent Mission of the Russian Federation to the United Nations] 
 
 

H.E. Mr. Peter Burian 
Chairman 

Security Council Committee established  
pursuant to resolution 1540 (2004) 

cc: Mr. Vasselin Kostov 
Secretary 
Security Council Committee established  
pursuant to resolution 1540 (2004) 
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